
Dates to remember 
7/12 - Scubanauts 

meeting /Mediterrania  
6:00 pm dinner  

6:30 pm meeting 
904.733.1199 

  
Speaker 

Diane Schleissing 
Sea Turtle Research and 

Rehab Hospital at Whitney 
Labs 

 
7/8-9 WPB impromptu trip 

 
9/23 River Rondazvous 

Poker run 
 

12/9 Christmas Party at 
Clark’s Fish Camp 
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Treasurer’s Report 

 

DUES are DUE! 
 

  See Vicky Tyde for the 50/50 raffle 
and available Scubanauts T-shirts, hats 
etc! 

 

 
We need trip leaders! If 

you are interested, please 
let your officers and board 

members know! 
 
 

We need speakers! If you 
have any suggestion please 

see VP Nadine Norton. 
 

Secretary’s Report 
 
There was a meeting and minutes were 
taken. Minutes will be on the website and 
available at the meeting.  
 
 

Rob’s President’s Message 

 
Greetings Scubanauts, 
 
Man, it's either hot hot hot, or it's raining.  The domestic 
animals are all freaked out from the fireworks.  It must be 
July already.  Happy Independence Day.  Hopefully some of us 
have been cooling off at depth, Looking forward to hearing 
those dive reports. 
 
This month we'll be reviewing some pictures from the Roatan 
trip and getting an update on the St. Johns county turtle 
patrol.  Hope to see everyone there. 
 
Lobster mini season this year is July 26-27.  Shouldn’t be 
hard to melt the butter this time of year.  Who’s collecting 
bugs, and where? 
 
Cheers, 
-rob 
 
p.s. please check the announcements in the newsletter; we 
have several activities in the coming months.  Looking forward 
to seeing everyone in the water this year.  And as always, 
please be thinking about other dive destinations to which 
you'd like the club to run trips this year. We can always use 
new trip ideas and new trip leaders! 
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2017-2018 Trips ! 

2017 Roatan trip— was a hit! All had a great time and lots of pictures were 
taken… rumor has it we may go back next year. If you are interested 
please let Nica know. I will be putting together some possible dates in the 
next month or so. 
 
2019 Wakatobi Trip—Please see Vicky Tyde. She will be putting together 
some dates for us and will have a “interested” private group meeting in the 
upcoming months. 
 
We do need a couple of smaller trips throughout the 2017 summer and fall 
months… some suggestions: 
 
West Palm Beach—easy to get to and there is always a Blue Heron Bridge 
dive! 
Pompano beach 
Keys with Florida Keys Dive Center? 
Kayaking trip 
River Rondazvous Sept 23rd for the Poker Run  -  see Rob 
 
Please let your officers know if you have a suggestion for a trip / activity! 

WHO has the Copralite award????? 
 
Bob Riddle  is the current possessor of 
the Copralite award. He will be looking 
for any tales to be told so that he can 
pass it off! Anyone got any tall tales to 
tell?? 
Be sure to be at the meeting for any 
indiscretions that may be revealed! 
 

Copralite Award 
Welcome Guests 

     Welcome to all guests!  We hope to see you 
this month and the months to come! 

 

Door Prizes 

We have some great door prizes this year. We 
will be keeping a list this year of winners so 
that more people can win! One prize per person 
per year please!  
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 2017 / 2018 Officers & Board Members 

 
Cindy McBride July 2nd 

Jim Davis July 3rd 

Let’s wish a big  
Happy Birthday  
To the following  
July Birthdays! 

Happy Birthday Scubanauts! 

 

Let’s go Diving! 

Dive Dive Dive 


